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Cmaha Public Power District
444 South 16th Street Mall
Omaha, Nebraska 68102-2247
402/636-2000
April 8, 1992
LIC-92-150A

U S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-137

Washington, DC 20555

References: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2. Letter from OPPD (W, G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control Desk)
dated March 5, 1992 (LIC-92-081A)

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Supplement to Application for Amendment of Operating License

Enclosed please find a supplement to Omaha Public Power District’'s (OPPD&
"Apilication for Amendment of Operating License" transmitted in Reference 2 whic

seeks to amend Specification 5.9.5 of the Fort Calhoun Unit No. 1 Technical
Specifications. The changes requested are administrative in nature and
incorporate the current NRC approved vrevisions of OPPD's core reload
methodologie:.

Attachment A contains a markup reflecting the requested changes of the Technical
Specifications. Attachment B provides the "Discussion, Justification and No
Significant Hazards Consideration."”

If you have additional questions, or require further information, please do not
hesitate to contact me or members of my staff.

Sincerely,
»y
At /;«f,x;Zlci;
W. G. Gates

Division Manager
Nuclear Operations

WGG/sel
Attachments

¢ LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV
D. L. Wigginton, NRC Senior Project Manager
5. D. Bloom, NRC Project Enginecr
R. P. Mullikin, NRC Senior Hesident Inspector
H. Borchert, Director - Division of Radiological Health
State of Nebraska

9204150007 920408

PD
P

R ADOCK 0500028%
FDR




w 15 ! Lila

ar Reg Om

. t.‘,'Q. A a
Amendment dated

SR UOTARY St of hewis
BB L CHAMPION
99 Cumesr 0. Ll Tk




